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Question regarding fulfillment of payment and peformance bond 
requirements, which are implemented after contract award is a 
matter of contract administration not cognizable under 
General Accounting Office Uia Protest Regulations. 

DECISION 

Quality Construction (Quality) requests reconsideration of 
our decision, Quality Construction, b-224021.2, Cct. 24, 
1986, 86-2 C.P.D. ll In which we dismissed as untimely 
Quality's protest agz; the adequacy of American Contract- 
ing, Inc.'s (ACI), payment and performance bond sureties 
under solicrtation ho. 6-SI-60-01840/DC-7672, issuea by the . 

. Department of the Interior (Interior). We dismissed this 
protest because it was filea in our Office more than 10 
working days after June 13, the date on which the contracting 
officer advisea Quality that he haa denied Quality’s similar 
protest to Interior. Quality asserts that the initial 
protest to the agency COnCerned only the adequacy of ACI's 
bia bond, while the instant protest concerns the adequacy of 
ACI's payment and performance bonds. The payment and 
performance bonds were not executed until after the July 25 
award of the contract to ACI, and were the basis of a 
subsequent protest to Interior by Quality on August 21, which 
was denied by the agency by letter dated October 16. 

Quality is correct that its protest which was the sublect of 
our October 24 decision relates to the adequacy of ACI's pay- 
ment and performance bonds, rather than to its bid bond. 
Nevertheless, the matter is not for our consideration. 

We have held that questions regarding an awardee's 
fulfillment of payment and performance bond requirements, 
which are to be implemented after contract award, are matters 



of contract administration which are not coclnizable under our 
i3id Protest Regulations. Safeguard Maintenance Corp 
B-215588.2, Nov. 14, 1984, 84-2 C.P.D. li 532; Single;& 
Contracting Corp., B-212594, Jan 23, 1984, 84-l C.P.D. 11 96; 
4 C.F.R. s 21.3(f)(l) (1986). 

The request for reconsideration is dismissed. 
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